
239 Huay Kaew Road, Muang District,  
Chiang Mai 50200, Thailand 

 
 

 
Date: 30 November 2024 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 
Subject: Confirmation of Participation and Paper Presentation  

 
This letter is to formally confirm that Dr. Muhsin PP (Assistant Professor), representing Manipal Law 

School, Manipal Academy of Higher Education, Manipal University (India), participated in the Winter 

School - Chiang Mai Edition 2024 organized by The International Public Policy Association (IPPA) and 

School of Public Policy – Chiang Mai University, held from 26 November 2024 to 30 November 2024 at 

Chiang Mai, Thailand. 

 
During the program, Dr. Muhsin PP presented his research paper titled: 

“Navigating Reputational Crisis: India’s Public Diplomacy during the Ukraine Crisis.” 

 
His presentation was well-received and contributed significantly to the discussions within the program. 

Should you require any further information or documentation regarding his participation, please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Ora-orn Poocharoen 
Director, School of Public Policy 
Chiang Mai University 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL OF PUBLIC POLICY              
Tel. (+66) 53 943676, (+66) 98 815 3444 
Email: spp@cmu.ac.th 
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